
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We are open!  For public worship and private prayer 
 

BUT we are concerned that nothing is “back to normal”  
Covid infection rates are still high 

 
Therefore, please: 

 
 Wear a face covering 

 
 Use the hand sanitizer on entering and exiting the building 

and avoid touching things unnecessarily 
 

 Maintain social distancing and avoid mingling 
 

 Stay away if you have tested positive or are showing symptoms of Covid 
 
 If you are “Clinically Extremely Vulnerable”, follow government guidance 

 

Additional precautions may be in place for church services. 
 Please see the village magazine, church noticeboard or website 

for details of church services 


